
 

Fourth Leading Women Summit to be held in Durban

Forbes Women Africa's fourth Leading Women Summit is scheduled to take place in Durban on 8 March 2019, which is
International Women's Day.

The choice to host the summit in Durban follows Forbes Women Africa having discussions with the KwaZulu-Natal
Convention Bureau. The summit has been hosted in Johannesburg since its inception.
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